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8à9th	Grade	Registration	Information	
	
On	the	reverse	side	of	this	sheet	is	the	Registration	Planner	to	guide	students	
in	their	course	selection.		Core	courses	choices	are	on	the	left-hand	side	of	the	
page	with	elective	options	on	the	right.		Just	so	you	are	aware,	if	students	do	
not	take	a	full	year	of	music	and	world	language	(Option	1),	they	will	have	at	
least	one	semester	of	a	study	hall.		
	
Following	listening	to	the	recorded	sessions	in	Advisory	Monday	–	Wednesday,	
February	22-24,	counselors	from	the	high	school	will	be	reviewing	registration	
information	with	your	student	in	their	8th	grade	Science	Check	and	Connect	
class	time	on	February	25	or	26	(depending	on	when	they	have	Science).		It	is	
important	to	review	this	information,	as	your	student	will	be	completing	their	
course	registration	directly	in	PowerSchool	on	those	days.			
	
Counselors	will	be	able	to	help	answer	any	questions	during	this	day	to	help	
the	student	make	the	best	course	selections	possible.		If	you	are	unsure	about	
World	Language	or	Math	placement,	please	consult	with	your	student’s	current	
teacher.	
	
Students	must	know	their	PowerSchool	Log-in	and	Password	to	ensure	this	
process	runs	smoothly.		If	your	student	needs	to	double	check	their	
information,	please	have	them	talk	to	their	advisory	teacher	or	contact	the	
Student	Services	Office.	
	
The	Course	Catalog	booklet	will	be	available	on	the	High	School	website	
(www.slpschools.org/hsregistration)	to	review	course	descriptions.			
	
If	you	plan	to	attend	the	9th	Grade	Virtual	Registration	information	night	
on	February	8	at	5:00	p.m.	(Zoom	Mtg),	please	plan	to	have	this	sheet	
available	as	a	reference.	
	


